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WELCOME  TO  THE  ISSUE  (number  21)   
The Scottish Council on Archives celebrated the organisation's ten year anniversary in 2012. 
However none of our projects, events or activities would be possible without our friends and 
colleagues across Scotland, throughout the UK and abroad. We want to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your time, hard work, participation and support.  
 
It is difficult to ignore the fact that Christmas is well and truly in full swing. The Scottish Council 
on Archives have decided to embrace all things festive and have created an entire Christmas in 
the Archives section of the website (more details on the next page). Issue 21 of Broadsheet is 
also bursting with seasonal treats, including holly and ivy from the Royal Botanic Gardens Edin-
burgh (page 4), news of a blockbuster exhibition celebrating Glasgow in 2014 (page 5) and a 
few filthy karrells (page 10). We even have some coal (page 8), of sorts, for the less well-
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Broadsheet and the Scottish Council on Archives wish you the very best for Christmas and the 
new year and, as always, thanks for reading! 
 

The Editorial Team 
www.scottisharchives.org.uk  

Follow us  @ScotsArchives  
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